
 

 

 Kingfishers & Woodpeckers Visit to Burghley House 

Tuesday 12th March 

 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers                                                                                      

 

On Tuesday 12th March children from Kingfishers and Woodpeckers will be going to Burghley House as part of their 

learning for this term.    The trip will take place within the school day, you will need to provide a pack-up if you have 

not ordered one via A Country Kitchen. 

Activities taking place will include: 

• Meeting King Henry VIII 

• Visiting a Tudor Kitchen 

• Handling Tudor objects 

• Courtyard Tour 

• Playing Tudor Games & Dancing in the Great Hall 

Children can come dressed as Tudors but please ensure they also bring a coat.  Please do not send pupils in with 

electronic devices or any money. 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £10.00 per child, the remainder of the cost for the trip will be subsidised 

by School and the PTFA.  Please make Payments via Parentmail, we would prefer no cash to be handed in at school. 

Please sign and return the consent form below no later than Tuesday 5th March. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs A Buddle 

 

Executive Headteacher 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

I give permission for…………………………………………………………….to attend Burghley House on Tuesday 12th 

March. 

 

I have paid on Parentmail the £10.00 voluntary contribution for this trip. (Please tick)         

 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………………. Parent/Carer 


